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From: Robby LeBourveau [mailto:rlebourveau@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 2:09 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: RE: 16-0253-GA-BTX: Duke Central Corridor Extension Gas Pipeline 

Hello, 

I am a current resident of Kenwood (8484 Deerway Dr. 45236) and the proposed orange route for the 
Duke Central Corridor Extension Gas Pipeline will run through my neighborhood if this project goes 
forward. 

I have serious fears about the detriment to my neighborhood and potential danger despite the fact that 
Duke will have to comply with federal safety standards. I am strongly opposed to the pipeline because I 
believe it will severely devalue the homes and change the character of our beautiful neighborhood. I am 
also concerned with business interruption to the local businesses in my area. 

Is there not some possibility of running this pipeline around the city of Cincinnati instead of through 
densely populated, high business areas? The cost might be higher but the safety and beauty of our 
neighborhoods, as well as impact on local businesses trumps the need for this pipeline. 

Thank you for your time, I do hope that you will consider my points and those of my neighbors and will 
vote not to continue with project 16-0253-GA-BTX. On behalf of my husband and myself, we do not want 
to see our neighborhood changed by this pipeline. 

Please feel free to contact either one of us via email if you would like to speak to us further about this 
issue. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Robert LeBourveau 
rlebourveau@amail.com 

8484 Deerway Dr. 
Cincinnati, OH 45236 
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